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Buik, Jessica

From: Australian Airports Association [aaal@ camfield.com.au]
Sent: Wednesday, 6 January 2010 3:23 PM

To: Buik, Jessica

Subject: Spam: BARA - Substitution of Authorisatoin A91200

Dear Jessica,

Foliowing our telephone conversation, | am now responding on behalf of the Australian Airports Association to
your letter dated 11 December, 2009 reference the above subject heading. Please be advised that we have
canvassed the views of the affected airports and, on this occasion, the Association is not in a position to
present a unanimous or consistent viewpoint for the consideration of the Commission.

Accordingly, we have encouraged those individual airports to advise the Commission of their views, taking
into account their local current contractual, geographic and operational circumstances. We would expect that
the Commission will give due consideration of any such submissions and treat each one on its individual
merit.

in the meantime, we thank the Commission for the invitation and opportunity to participate in the consultative
process.

Kind regards

Ken Keech

AAA CEO

email: aaal@ camfield.com.au

6/01/2010



